
RECEIVING YOUR PRESCRIPTION EYEGLASSES 

Two Options: 
1. Pick Up In-Person: Exhibition Hall at Seattle Center on May 31 & June 1, 2025 
2. Mailed: Eyeglasses not picked up will be mailed 

OPTION 1. Pick Up In-Person 
Your prescription eyeglasses will be available for pick-up at Exhibition Hall (301 Mercer St.) at 
Seattle Center on Saturday, May 31 from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM & Sunday, June 1 from 
2:00 PM to 6:00 PM. 

• Free parking is available in the Mercer Street Garage (650 3rd Avenue N, Seattle, 98109; 
entrance on 3rd Avenue N. between Mercer St. and Roy St.). Please tell the parking 
attendant you are going to the SEATTLE/KING COUNTY CLINIC. 

• Patient first name, last name and birthdate must be provided. 
 

 

OPTION 2: Mailed 
• Eyeglasses that are not picked up will be mailed to the address you provided at the Clinic. 

• Your new prescription eyeglasses will be mailed the week of June 1, 2025. It may take up to 
1–3 weeks for delivery. 

• No signature is needed at the time of delivery. 

• If your mailing address changes before June 1, 2025, please contact the Clinic with your 
new address. 

• Questions: SKCClinic@seattlecenter.org, 206.615.1835 


